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February 16, 2010

Mr. David Ghirardelli
Western/Pearson-Challinor, L.P.
5655 Lindero Canyon Road, Suite 301
Westlake Village, CA 91362

Dear Mr. Ghirardelli:

GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE PERMIT COVERAGE (ORDER NO. 93-010) FOR
SPECIFIED DISCHARGES TO GROUNDWATER - WESTERN/PEARSON-CHALLINOR
PROJECT, CITY OF CAMARILLO, CALIFORNIA (CI-9453, File No. 08-130)

In our letter dated October 20, 2008, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated
under Order No. 93-010, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR).

In a letter dated June 15, 2009, you notified the Regional Board that the construction and
dewatering activities have been completed and you would like to request termination of the
WDR. .

Since you have completed the construction and dewatering activities and no longer need the
WDR, the coverage under Board Order No. 93-010, Cl No. 9453 for the subject facility is
hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit.

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Orlando Gonzalez, at (213)
620-2267 or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (213) 620-6156.
Sincerely,

Tracy J. Egoscue
Executi icer

cc: Ms. Melinda Talent, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Land Use Unit
Mr. Michael E. Slaby, Principal, Pure Effect, Inc.
Mr. Gary Stein, Project Manager, Valley Commercial Contractors, L.P.
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Our mission is to preserve and enhance the quality of California’s water resources for the benefit of present and future generations.



